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NSW CABINET IN ALBURY 

 

The Member for Albury, Greg Aplin MP today announced that a regional Community 

Cabinet meeting of the NSW Government would be held in Albury on Thursday 30 

November. 

 

“I am delighted to welcome the Premier, Deputy Premier and Ministers of the NSW 

Cabinet to the Albury Electorate on this visit,” said Mr Aplin.  

 

While NSW Ministers regularly come to the Albury electorate, the focus of this visit is 

on meeting with representatives of community and volunteering organisations, 

checking in with staff in government agencies, as well as inspecting state projects 

underway in locations across the electorate.  

 

“It’s going to be a very busy visit for many Ministers,” said Mr Aplin. “Hospitals, 

roadworks, mental health, education, racing and sports facilities, emergency services 

… there is much to see where this government is providing funding at record levels 

across the electorate of Albury. 

 

“I will be showing the Premier and Cabinet what recent funding is achieving, but also 

flagging potential future projects and discussing government policies in our context.” 

 
 

MEDIA: Greg Aplin 6021 3042 or 0428 600 343 
 


